DTR Grant Project

Jack Cochnar
142 W. 13th Street
Crete, NE 68333

July 1, 2024

Dear City Council,

| would like to request a finance amendment to the original Memorandum of
Understanding for the commercial rehabilitation project located on the
property of (142 W. 13th Street, Crete NE).

The original estimated project cost was $59,520.50. Due to the age of the
building, some unforeseen additional repair costs (for example the entry doors
were a special, non-standard custom order), along with some material price
increases, made the project’s final amount end at $65,030.00, exceeding the
original estimates by $5,509.50.

| would like to request that the City Council consider amending the original
finance amount to include the afore mentioned extra amount of $5,509.50.

Thank you in advance.

Respectfully,

Jack Cochnar



